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Kaycee Stack – President 

 
“It is often the small steps, not the giant leaps, that bring about the most lasting change.”   

HRM Queen Elizabeth II 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

Our club is involved in many activities and projects.  Sometimes it seems that the issues we are so passionate 

about are immense.  How can what we do actually make a difference?  Each time our club donates food, that’s 

one family that will have a good meal and stay healthy; when we donate clothes, that’s one person who has a 

chance at a great job; that one gift we give can make their holiday special; that one decal on the restroom door 

can save a person's life.  Each little step we take provides opportunities for others that they may never have access 

to.  Each person we help is a success.   

 

I am very thankful to be a part of such a caring, giving, and passionate group of women.   

 

Kaycee Stack 

President 

 

 

 

 

Dottie Jensen – 1st VP/Dean 
There are a lot of exciting things happening in YLWC over the next 2 months. 

In addition to our ongoing projects, we have the following: 

  

Gifts for children of the 11 MEU, Wreaths Across America on December 16, Navajo Children’s Holiday 

Gifts,  Working Wardrobes/Vetnet (clothes collected at our  November meeting),Teacher Grants, Elementary 

School Reading, Angel gifts for SmileMakers, Brothers on a Quest Sip and Shop (November 15), Best of Yorba 

Linda Awards (vote for YLWC now) Gala December 7th . 

  

Please participate when and how you can.  If you have any questions about these events, please give me a call. 

  

The YLWC Holiday Party will be in the Imperial Room of the Yorba Linda Community Center on Tuesday 

December 12.  We would love for all of you to attend.  I will have a sign-up sheet at the November 

meeting.  Your spouses are invited.  We will have music, entertainment, games and a great buffet dinner.  There 

will be a cash bar also. Dress is Holiday festive. Look for an E Blast with more details.  It will include the meal 

options and the price.  

  
  

Dottie Jensen 

1st VP/Dean  
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 Carrie Knipfer – 2nd VP/Membership 

Fall is the best time of year for our club.  We are all getting back into the swing of things after our summer 

break.  It is also the time of year when we gain the most new members.  I am so excited to have 7 new members 

in our club.  I hope you will take the time to get to know them and make them feel involved and 

included.  Membership is everyone's responsibility! 

 

Welcome! 

  Rachael McClure 

  Estelle Lubinski 

  Susanne Dimmer 

  Celinda Rechsteiner 

  Simone LeCompte 

  Dotty Gerster 

 

And our brand-new member Lisa Miller who we will introduce formally at the November meeting.   

 

I am excited to see new names on the craft fair volunteer list.  If you have not signed up for a shift, it is not too 

late.  It takes everyone to manage such a large event. 

 

Be kind, get involved, and see you in November! 

 
Carrie Knipfer 

2nd VP/Membership 

 

 

 

 

Debbi Purpura – Director of Finance 

HAPPY FALL!   The finance team is Good to Go!  

Our 2022 Fiscal Year Taxes have been filed and we are up to date with our Quarterly Sales and Use Tax.  We are 

current on our Raffle Permit, our Charitable Organization Filing and Insurance.    

As a quick reminder, when turning in check requests or handing us money at the Board Meeting, General 

Meeting or dropping in my mailbox, please ALWAYS attach a check request and/or Deposit form.  We are 

looking forward to seeing all of you at the Fall Craft Fair.   

Cash Balance   

Beginning Register Balance  
             
7,911.34  

Deposits  
          
24,556.72  

Checks  
           
(1,667.18) 

    

Register Balance 9/27/2023  
          
30,800.88  

Uncleared items  
             
2,785.19  

Bank Balance 9/27/2023  
          
33,586.07  
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Caroline Wahlstrom – 3rd VP/Ways & Means 

Hello Ladies  

So much has gone into making the Fall Craft Fair a success. Thank you to the members who are stepping up to 

make this an exciting event. We are so thankful for everyone’s time and effort to make this yearly event a 

success.  

Please take the time to shop and buy raffle tickets. We have over 20 baskets available to be raffled! So exciting!  

Visit our Club Café, and enjoy a baked potato or a chicken sandwich, or a sweet treat.  

But most of all, tell your friends! Share Facebook and Instagram posts to let everyone know about our event. 

Use the flyer that has been emailed to everyone through Eblast. Let’s all promote our Fall Craft Fair.  

 

PLEASE REMEMBER  

• To wear your purple shirt  

• To wear your name badge 

• To park off site or get dropped off. We are going to need all the parking spots for our customers. And as 

I explained at the last general meeting, parking is going to be a challenge due to the parking need of the 

visitors to the Adventure Playground. Members, we really need your help with this.  

• Wear comfortable shoes.  

• Wear your smile … We are all ambassadors of our club! Let’s go out of our way to make visitors feel 

welcome.  

See you at the Fair! Looking forward to a very successful event.  

Thank you,  

Caroline Wahlstrom 

3rd VP, Ways and Means (Fundraising)  
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PROJECTS 
Anna Nickl –Advocates for Children 

Giving Children Hope: 

Our YLWC members and friends hit the ground running 

volunteering this week at Giving Children Hope (GCH). 

Everyone rolled up their sleeves and stepped into action as we 

helped with GCH’s Weekly Family Food Distribution.  There 

were 237 families who received essential food items including 

—  milk, canned goods, oats, granola bars, cereal cups, beans, 

and tortillas. We also handed out boxes of books to the 

families for readers from Pre-K to 8th grade. We hope to have 

another GCH volunteering sign up sheet at our next club 

meeting. Thank you all for supporting GCH since 

2018!  Here’s a look back at 2018 and at 2023 - you may see 

some familiar smiling faces!   

 

Thank you, 

Anna Nickl & Katie Hranuelli 

Giving Children Hope Chairs 
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Crystal Gates – Advocates for Children 

Bikers Against Child Abuse: 

To learn more about B.A.C.A check out this website: california.bacaworld.org 

You hear a rumble in the distance, feeling the ground tremble beneath your feet, and then you see them. They 

park their motorcycles and introduce themselves, offering the child a welcome ceremony while building a bond 

between them and their new family.  

What are Bikers Against Child Abuse (B.A.C.A.) Inc.? An organization that exists to provide aid, comfort, 

safety, and support for children that have been sexually, physically, and emotionally abused. A strong organization 

of dedicated individuals who are willing to sacrifice all in order to protect and secure a child’s basic right to a 

happy childhood.  

How can we help? B.A.C.A. needs standard size teddy bears that a child could take to bed, as well to carry into 

a courtroom. Also needed are any size denim jackets or vest (not decorated please) to fit male or female children 

ages 5 to 18 years old.  

As this year’s Project Chair, I will be sitting at the back table ready to collect any of the above items at every 

general meeting. I like to thank everyone in advance to help make this a successful project for the Children in 

need. To date I am excited to share that we have collected 104 bears, 46 jackets, 7 vests.  

Gratefully, 

Crystal Gates 

B.A.C.A Chairperson 

 

Loui Cronholm – Arts & Cultural Programs 

Hello Everyone! 

 

I have accepted the position of Arts & Culture Program Chair for this club year of 2023-24. Angie Cohen has 

done a remarkable job in the past, and I am most happy to assume this role as she moves forward to other tasks! 

 

In the past, most of the Arts and culture emphasis has been on the Art Prizes that are presented in the spring of 

each year, which is a marvelous thing!  But because there has been significant interest among the members that 

we participate as a group - whether large or small - in cultural events, we are expanding the position to include 

information on Fine Arts events in our community, and sometimes, perhaps, a little beyond our local 

community!  This would include events in the fields of Music, Art, Theater, and Dance.  Orange County is 

teeming with these kinds of events at the very highest level, and attending some of these with our club friends 

would make for an enjoyable time! 

 

To start us out on this venture, I have attached a list of events/venues that are occurring in our immediate local 

area in the next few months, along with a brief description (at the end of this Newsletter).  If you see one that 

piques your interest, please email me that information and I will see if there are others who may be interested in 

the same event!  If there are multiple interests, I will pass that information on to Dottie Jensen, who has 

graciously volunteered to complete the logistics to make it possible for us to attend a cultural event together!   

 

Let’s Get Cultural! 

Loui Cronholm 

https://california.bacaworld.org/
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Jackie McPheeters – Civic Engagement and Outreach 

Navajo Christmas Project 

 

I want to thank those of you who came by my display regarding the Navajo. Many took the bags to fill with 

suggestions, for each group and gender. I also collected $150 for the purchase of volleyballs and basketballs. 

Please visit my display at our October meeting, and hopefully, donate to this project. We work with the YL Girl 

Scouts, and their gifts and ours, are all these children get for Christmas, so open your hearts and wallets to help. 

See you in October, and November will be the last time to deliver your bags or pay $10 for a volleyball or 

basketball. 

 

Thanks for all your support. 

Jackie McPheeters 

Navajo Christmas Chair 

 

 

Dinah O-Brien – Domestic Violence Awareness 

National Domestic Violence Awareness Month (DVAM), observed in October, is a time to recognize victims 

and raise awareness about the devastating impact of domestic violence. 

Domestic violence is a pattern of abusive behavior in any relationship used by one partner to gain or maintain 

power and control over another partner. This kind of abuse affects everyone – men, women, and children of all 

races, religions, and cultures – without prejudice. 

To help prevent domestic violence, it is important to recognize the warning signs. Signs often begin subtly and 

worsen over time. While not all-inclusive, the following list may indicate potential signs of domestic violence. 

• Isolation – Permission is needed before making plans or speaking to friends and family members. 

Victims may be forced to quit their jobs or drop out of school. 

• Low Self-Esteem – Feeling deserving of the abuser’s violence, accepting fault for, and making excuses 

for their partner’s behavior. 

• Unexplained Injuries – Bruises, cuts, scrapes, or even broken bones that are blamed on clumsiness or 

are in multiple stages of healing. 

• Depression or Anxiety – Persistent feelings of hopelessness, fear of angering their partner, and fear of 

repercussions for seeking help. 

If you are concerned that someone you care about is in an abusive relationship, the National Domestic Violence 

Hotline recommends the following approach: 

• Express your concerns to your loved one in a gentle and non-judgmental way. 

• Encourage participation in activities outside of the relationship with friends and family. 

• Encourage outreach to people who can provide help and guidance, such as the phone number for 

the National Domestic Violence Hotline, 800-799-SAFE (7233). 

• Continue to show your support regardless of the decisions made by your loved one. 

For more information and guidance on helping someone who is experiencing domestic violence, contact 

the National Domestic Violence Hotline toll-free at 800-799-SAFE (7233). You can also contact your 

Component Employee Assistance Program for guidance and resources. 

https://www.acf.hhs.gov/fysb/programs/family-violence-prevention-services/programs/ndvh
https://www.acf.hhs.gov/fysb/programs/family-violence-prevention-services/programs/ndvh
https://www.acf.hhs.gov/fysb/programs/family-violence-prevention-services/programs/ndvh
https://www.acf.hhs.gov/fysb/programs/family-violence-prevention-services/programs/ndvh
https://www.dhs.gov/employee-resources/employee-assistance-programs
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Linda Queen – Education and Libraries 

 

 

  1ST ANNUAL HOLIDAY CARD EXCHANGE 

 
I hope everyone is busy signing and sealing holiday cards for your YLWC friends! Cards will be bagged and 

delivered for just 30¢ each. Bring cards and money to our November 16 meeting (or drop at my house by 11/20). 

Cash or check accepted (# of cards x 30¢; checks payable to YLWC).  

 

Please consider “sending” a card to our new members and those unable to attend meetings. Everyone loves to 

receive holiday cards! Our merry team of “Card Elves” will deliver festive bags of cards to club members in early 

December.  

 

 Purchase or make holiday cards for YLWC members. 

 Sign each card and/or write a personal note. 

 Feel free to include or attach a treat or small gift if you wish. 

 Seal and label each envelope with recipient’s name. NO address needed. 

 Bring cards to the November 16 general meeting, along with your $ (# cards x 30¢). 

 Proceeds will benefit a 2023-24 Education & Libraries project. 

 Cards will be personally delivered on Tuesday, December 5. 

 If you’d like to be a Card Elf, please let me know. Delivery routes will be 11-12 houses. 

 

Linda Queen 

Education & Libraries Program Chair 

         

 
 
 
 

DON’T FORGET! WE’RE COLLECTING COMICS  
 

This year, YLWC is contributing to the Cypress Woman’s Club’s “Comics for Troops” 

project. They are collecting and mailing Sunday newspaper comics to numerous U.S. 

military bases.  

 

If you subscribe to any Sunday newspapers, please bring the weekly “Sunday Funnies” 

section to our general meeting each month. Drop ‘em in the labeled container…job done!  

[Sunday comics only, please -- they are in color and more fun to read!]  
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Aileen Baker – Health & Wellness  

 

Sew Kind: 

Instead of the usual article I submit to the newsletter I am going to attach an excerpt from an email I received 

from Bev Berryman, Community Engagement Director  at Crittenton / Services for Children and Families.  This 

will give you an idea of what they provide for many children and families. This is the organization that Sew 

Kind has been supporting for a long time and every year we provide them with Christmas Stockings that the 

ladies have sewn.  We provide around 400 stockings for them.  If anyone has further questions regarding this 

organization, give me a call, text or email me.   

Crittenton Services in Fullerton is a 501©3 nonprofit organization originally 

founded in 1966 to help unwed mothers. Since that time, Crittenton has expanded 

to serve hundreds of children, youth, and families in a multitude of programs. 

Serving 5 counties, we provide specialized programs for those children who are 

victims of commercial sex trafficking or in need of substance abuse intervention. 

We provide a temporary home to refugee children, who have fled violence and 

poverty or been rescued from child trafficking. We offer foster care/adoption and 

have continued to expand services for young adults (up to age 24) that have moved from their foster families to 

independent living (THP). Our families in crisis may be homeless, in shelters, or living in motels. Their 

situations span every form of abuse, mental or physical illnesses, substance abuse, and violence. Our outreach 

counselors bring services to these extremely poor children, helping them to stay with a parent whenever 

possible.  As a nonprofit, we rely on community support to help make holiday wishes come true for our children 

and families. We are a lifeline to these local children whose families can afford little or nothing for the holidays.  

The angel tree program allows you an opportunity to connect in a meaningful way with a specific child, teen, 

young adult and family.  Every person that we serve has been assisted by his or her therapist or social worker to 

create a Santa wish list. We work to find donors to make those wishes come true. There are wishes in all price 

ranges from stocking stuffers to sneakers; all gifts are under $50.   

 

Threads of Love: 

These ladies are hard workers who continually cut, sew, stuff, sort and donate all the items that they can to the 

hospitals for the preemie babies. 

The next workshops are: 

 Sew Kind – November 2, 2023   1:00-3:00 pm in the Clubroom 

 Threads of Love – November 9, 2023   1:00-3:00 pm in the Clubroom 

 

Aileen Baker & Andrea Hagen – Sew Kind Co-Chairmen 

Jackie McPheeters – Threads of Love Chairman 
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Louise Hernandez – Health & Wellness 

GFWC National Day of Service 

The GFWC (General Federation of Women’s Clubs) is an international women’s organization dedicated to 

community improvement by enhancing the lives of others through volunteer service.  As a member of the Yorba 

Linda Woman’s Club, you are also a member of the GFWC, the CFWC 

(California Federation of Women’s Clubs), and the Orange District.   

As Federation Sisters, we participated in the GFWC’s Inaugural 

National Day of Service (NDS) on September 30th.  GFWC’s vision for 

the NDS was a day in which all of GFWC would come together in 

service to highlight an area of need, take action to address it, and raise 

public awareness about its importance.  

The GFWC reported the engagement of over 880 Clubs, 24 Districts, 

29 State Federations, 5 National Clubs, 1 Region (Middle Atlantic 

Region), and 1 International Affiliate Club (Aruba). All demonstrated a remarkable commitment to making a 

positive impact on the targeted and serious issue of Food Insecurity.  

Twelve YLWC members joined pantry volunteers at the Yorba Linda Food for Families 

distribution center, following their rescue of food/goods from local grocers. We 

processed personal care items and food, and bagged produce from 9:00-10:30 a.m.  

Tables and crates were set out for our assembly lines. Some of us separated packages 

to allow for better storage space, while others checked produce for spoilage and bagged 

the best of the product. The pantry is open for distribution one day a week, and the rest 

of the week pantry volunteers spend time rescuing, preparing, checking dates and 

products, stocking, and keeping statistics of inventory.  

Thank you to all of the club members who donated to the cause, and to the boots on 

the ground volunteers:  Dottie Jensen, Heather Laporte, Terry Kuester, Susanne 

Dimmer, Ofie Weiner, Jennie Frank, Laura Metsker, Pam Tice, Marcia Willett, Denise Kimani, Tara Campbell 

and boyfriend, Will O’Keefe, who relieved us of the heavy lifting duties.   

Our participation in the GFWC National Day of Service was 90 minutes toward achieving a positive change 

through community service, truly celebrating GFWC’s motto of Living the Volunteer Spirit! 

Louise Hernandez 

Health & Wellness Chair 
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SOCIAL 
Terry Kuester – Amenities 
  

November Hostesses 
The hostesses for November are as follows: 

Lead Hostess:  Linda Queen 

Hostesses: 

Sally Barron 

Carol Davis 

Margie Donovan 

Ruth Gruchow 

Katie Hranuelli 

Heather Laporte 

Jackie McPheeters 

Dori Myers 

 

Thank you so much! 

Terry Kuester 

Amenities 

 

 

Heather Laporte – Bunco 

BUNCO  

          Tuesday, November 14th at 7pm 

  Our Clubroom in the Community Center  

Bring $5, a snack to share and your own drink 

        Come and meet some new friends! 
 

The YLWC crew had a Spook-tacular time at  

our October Bunco night! It was to "die" for!  

 

Nancy Capel – Social Outings 

The luncheon for November will be on the second Wednesday, November 8 at 11:30 at Stefano’s in the Packing 

House Square,18220 Yorba Linda Blvd, Yorba Linda, CA 92886. 

Last night at the State of the City event, Frank Stefano was honored as the Citizen of the Year for Yorba Linda 

for his work with small businesses during the Pandemic, for his ongoing food contributions to Bracken’s 

Kitchen and for his service to charities in the community. Our club can honor Frank by having our luncheon this 

month with him. We will order and pay for our own lunches before sitting down. 

Sign up at the meeting or text me to join the fun.  

Hope to see you all there. 

Nancy Capel 

Socialite Co-Chair 

https://www.google.com/search?sca_esv=574468921&rlz=1C5CHFA_enUS960US1041&q=Packing+House+Square&ludocid=14986921281472155738&lsig=AB86z5UpKzW5TByI3kD9H6oTGmD7&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiRy6C5hYCCAxULDEQIHdOOA6gQ8G0oAHoECG0QAQ
https://www.google.com/search?sca_esv=574468921&rlz=1C5CHFA_enUS960US1041&q=Packing+House+Square&ludocid=14986921281472155738&lsig=AB86z5UpKzW5TByI3kD9H6oTGmD7&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiRy6C5hYCCAxULDEQIHdOOA6gQ8G0oAHoECG0QAQ
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Happy November Birthdays
 

8-Nov  Geneane Paschal 

9-Nov  Pamela Harrell 

12-Nov Diane  Cieslak 

12-Nov Peggy  Furton 

16-Nov Leslie  Sorrells 

18-Nov Aileen Baker 

24-Nov Geniva Slawson 

25-Nov Mona  Suero 

26-Nov Pauline Kotob 

29-Nov Dottie  Jensen 

 

 

 

November Calendar of Events 
NOVEMBER Thursday 2 Sew Kind   Aileen Baker/Andrea Hagen 

 

  Friday 3 Craft Fair Set-up Carolyn Wahlstrom 

 

  Saturday 4 Craft Fair   Carolyn Wahlstrom 

 

  Sunday 5 Craft Fair   Carolyn Wahlstrom 

 

  Tuesday 7 Book Club   Sandy Weinrich 

 

  Wednesday 8 Socialite Lunch Nancy Capel 

 

  Thursday 9 Threads of Love Jackie McPheeters 

 

  Thursday 9 Board Meeting   Kaycee Stack 

 

  Friday 10 District Council Meeting (Grand Conf Ctr, Long Beach) 

 

  Tuesday 14 Bunco   Heather Laporte 

 

  Thursday 16 General Meeting Kaycee Stack 
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ARTS & CULTURAL EVENTS 

YORBA LINDA 

RICHARD NIXON PRESIDENTIAL LIBRARY 

AND MUSEUM 
18001 YORBA LINDA BLVD 

SUNDAY CONCERTS at RNPL 

NOTE:  Concerts are generally held Sundays and are free and open to 

the public.  Doors open at 1:30 pm, and the music begins at 2:00 

pm unless otherwise noted. The schedule is subject to change. 

November 5  

Luminaria Chamber Singers 

November 12   

Suejin Jung – Pianist 

Suejin Jung, a Korean American pianist, is establishing herself 

as an artist of rich potential, technical fluency and musical 

awareness on stage in her concerts.  She began her studies at 

the age of five, and since has competed with distinction on 

national and international stages, including New York 

International Piano Competition and others. 

November 19 

Inhyun Lee and Ana Kim – Duo Pianists 

Inhyun Lee and Ena Kim of Duo MAT are a southern 

California-based duo ensemble.  They want to make art, 

not only limited to music, but together with the audience, 

share their musical emotions.  The program consists of 

various composers, well-known pieces, from jazz to 

original classical styles. 

November 26   

Sonora Chorus 

December 3  

Placentia Community Chorus 

The Placentia Community Chorus is an adult volunteer 

organization, comprised of men and women who assemble to 

rehearse and perform a variety of choral music, including 

popular, traditional and seasonal songs. 

December 10  

KidSingers 

As a response to musical programs being cut from Santa Ana 

Unified School District, KidSingers was founded in 1997 by 

Paul McNeff.  KidSingers is for the underserved youth of Santa 

Ana and the surround community.  Not only does KidSingers 

teach kids how to sing and perform, but it also engenders 

confidence and self-esteem, and provides a safe haven by 

keeping kids off the streets, away from gangs, drugs and 

destructive behavior. 

December 17 

Golden State British Brass Band 

The Golden State British Brass Band, a non-profit, community 

organization, was founded in 1996; and endeavors to 

rehearse, perform and record music written and arranged in 

the traditional British Brass Band style.  The band attracts its 

membership from all over the greater Los Angeles region. 

No concerts on December 24 or December 30 

 

CANDLELIGHT CONCERTS at Richard 

Nixon Presidential Library 

NOTE:  Age Requirement:  8 years and older.  Anyone under age 16 

must be accompanied by an adult. 

November 15 

A Tribute to Queen – Performed by Orchid Quartet  

Program:  I Want to Break Free, We will Rock You, Somebody 

to Love, Radio Gaga, Don’t Stop Me Now, Killer Queen, Crazy 

Little Thing Called Love, Who Wants to Live Forever, 

Bohemian Rhapsody, Love of My Life, We Are the Champions, 

Another One Bites the Dust. 

Tickets start at $49.00 

November 16 

A Tribute to Taylor Swift – Performed by Orchid Quartet 

Program:  Lavender Haze, Love Story, Cardigan, Blank Space, 

Enchanted, Anti-Hero, We Are Never Ever Getting Back 

Together, All Too Well, Wildest Dreams, Lover, I Knew You 

Were Trouble, You Belong With Me. 

Tickets start at $49.00 

 

YORBA LINDA SPOTLIGHT THEATER 
Presenting at 

VIRGINIA DELAND THEATER 

YORBA LINDA CULTURAL ARTS CENTER 

4802 LAKEVIEW AVE. 

November 11 – 19 

Rock Around the Block 

Gracie Stanley has gotten herself into the ultra-sticky jam of a 

lifetime!  She has pledged to deliver her distant cousin, rock 

star Ziggy Springer, for the high school Hippity Hop.  To her 

dismay, Ziggy’s manager doesn’t want his client performing 

anywhere without pay.  It’s now up to Gracie and her friends 

to produce a double . . . or never show their faces in Louise’s 

Luncheonette again!  They plot to have a singing soda jerk 

perform instead.  If it’s dark, maybe no one will be able to tell 

that it’s really not Ziggy!  With the scornful Muffin Mansfield 
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keeping her eyes on Gracie’s every move, it won’t be easy to 

pull this one off.  Loaded with the feel of the era and a 

fantastic score, you’ll see why we call them the Nifty Fifties! 

NOTE:  Spotlight Theater is a YOUTH theater.  It is a non-profit 

company with a mission to inspire the young aspiring artists of OC 

with creativity, friendship, and a passion for performing.  It offers a 

wide range of private lessons, group classes, musical theater 

workshops and large-scale productions, such as the above.) 

BREA 

CURTIS THEATRE 
1 CIVIC CENTER DR. 

November 24 – 26, 2023, Fri. 8:00pm, Sat. 3:00pm and 

8:00pm, Sun. 3:00pm 

Christmas with The Alley Cats 

In one of the Curtis Theatre’s long-standing traditions, The 

Alley Cats return for their annual Christmas show and the 

official kickoff to the holiday season!  With their tight four-

part harmony and delightful antics, these musical comics have 

been Jay Leno’s opening act for the past several years.  The 

Alley Cats have had the special honor of entertaining US 

military troops serving in Iraq and Afghanistan; and have had 

the great privilege of being invited by The President of the 

United States to perform at the White House. 

www.curtistheatre.com 

December 15 – 17, 2023, Thurs. 8:00pm, Fri. 8:00pm, 

Sat. 1:00, 4:00 and 8:00pm, Sun. 3:00pm 

Joe Landry’s It’s a Wonderful Life, A Live Radio Play 

This beloved American holiday classic comes to captivating 

life as a live 1940s radio broadcast.  With the help of an 

ensemble that brings a few dozen characters to the stage, the 

story of idealistic George Bailey unfolds as he considers 

ending his life one fateful Christmas Eve.  

Tickets:  $30, Seniors $27  

www.curtistheatre.com 

ANAHEIM 

CHANCE THEATER 
5522 E. LA PALMA AVE. 

November 24 – December 23, 2023 

The Sacred Garden, The Musical 

Based on the popular children’s book, the Sacred Garden 

follows the story of Mary Lennox, a young British girl born 

and raised in Colonial India.  When the 11-year-old’s 

parents die in a cholera outbreak, she is sent to Yorkshire 

to live with a reclusive uncle, his invalid son – and a host of 

ghosts, spirits, and lost souls inhabiting Mary’s new home.  

With the help of the spirits, Mary and a young gardener 

uncover the mystery of the manor’s magical garden, 

bringing life to the neglected estate as Mary’s own 

personality blossoms alongside the flowers.  Filled with 

amazing music, elegant choreography, it is a quintessential 

holiday musical for all ages. 

www.chancetheater.com 

December 1 – 23, 2023 

Fancy Nancy’s Splendiferous Christmas 

Presents with elegant wrapping paper, festive decorations, 

Christmas cookies with sprinkles – and who could forget the 

tree?  After all there is no such thing as too much tinsel.  Ooh-

la la!  This year, Nancy is especially excited.  After selling some 

of her old gowns and accessories, she has enough money to 

buy a brand-new sparkly tree topper.  She simply cannot wait 

to decorate the Christmas tree.  But when things don’t turn 

out the way Nancy planned, does Christmas still stand a 

chance of being splendiferous? 

www.chancetheater.com 

THE COLONY HOUSE 
401 N. ANAHEIM BLVD. 

CANDLELIGHT CONCERTS 

NOTE:  Age Requirement:  8 years and older.  Anyone under age 16 

must be accompanied by an adult. 

December 6 – 6:30pm 

A Tribute to Coldplay – Performed by Range Ensemble 

Program:  Clocks, My Universe, Speed of Sound, Trouble, Fix 

You, Paradise, Shiver, Yellow, Something Just Like This, The 

Scientist, A Sky Full of Stars 

December 7 – 6:30pm 

Holiday Special Featuring “The Nutcracker” and More – 

Performed by Orchid Quartet 

Program:  Symphony #9 in D Minor: Ode to Joy by Beethoven, 

Overture and Selections from The Nutcracker, December from 

The Seasons, Have Yourself a Very Merry Christmas, White 

Christmas, Ma’oz Tzur, Greensleves, Dick the Halls, We Wish 

You a Merry Christmas, Silent Night 

December 21 – 6:30pm 

The Best of Joe Hisaishi  

Program:  Nausicaa of the Valley of the Wind, Castle in the 

Sky, My Neighbour Totoro, Kiki’s Delivery Service, Princess 

Mononoke, Spirited Away, Ponyo, Kikujiro, Howl’s Moving 

Castle 

MUZEO MUSEUM AND CULTURAL CENTER 
241 S. ANAHEIM BLVD. 

Current Exhibition  

Until 11/06: 

Anaheim Art Association’s 59th Annual Juried Art Show 

http://www.curtistheatre.com/
http://www.curtistheatre.com/
http://www.chancetheater.com/
http://www.chancetheater.com/
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FULLERTON 

FULLERTON MUSEUM 
301 N. POMONA AVE. 

Current Exhibitions 

Until 11/12:   

Fullerton Art Town:  What Feels Like Home 

Until 11/30:   

Mad Marion Cartoons 

Hours:  Thursday 12:00N – 8:30pm, 

www.info@fullertonmuseum.com 

 

MUCKENTHALER CULTURAL CENTER 
1201 W. MALVERN 

Current Art Exhibits 

10/05 – 11/23  Dave Webb:  The Grateful Chair 

The Grateful Chair is a multi-media exhibition of 151 

photographs created using an iPhone.  It celebrates the 

human experience and relationships. 

www.info@themuck.org 

 

10/15 – 11/26:  Pensar Y Poder:  Jimmy Centeno 

Pensar Y Poder is a playful and serious art exhibition, inspired 

by La Escuela de Sur (The School of the South), where, by 

means of rescued objects, a language of self-determination 

arises in the process of giving shape to sculptures, 

assemblages and mixed media art pieces. 

www.info@themuck.org 

 

Stage Performance 

11/06 – 11/22, 7:30pm 

Once, The Musical (Presented by The Electric Company) 

On the streets of Dublin, an Irish musician and a Czech 

immigrant are drawn together by their shared love of music.  

Over the course of one fateful week, an unexpected 

friendship and collaboration quickly evolves into a powerful 

but complicated love story, underscored by emotionally 

charged music. 

www.info@themuck.org 

 

 

SANTA ANA 

BOWERS MUSEUM 
2002 N. MAIN ST. 

Current and Ongoing Exhibitions 

MIAO:  Masters of Silver    

 Ceramics of Western Mexico 

Gemstone Carvings (Masterworks of Harold Van Pelt)

 California Bounty (1850-1930) 

Spirits and Headhunters, Art of the Pacific Islands 

 Ancient Arts of China 

California Legacies, Missions and Ranchos (1768-1848) 

 

http://www.info@fullertonmuseum.com
http://www.info@themuck.org
http://www.info@themuck.org
http://www.info@themuck.org

